
 

 

                                        Special Notice 
 

The proposed new Club Constitution will not be approved by Consumer Affairs Victoria in 

time for the Club’s 2017 Annual General Meeting. 

 

Hence, the Club will conduct this year’s AGM under the current Constitution. 

 

The Club’s Committee structure, as known to Club members over the past many years, will 

remain unchanged. Nominations for those positions are now called for, with application forms 

available.  

 

The new Club Executive will call a Special General Meeting of  Club members in the first 

quarter of 2018, with the intention of implementing the new Constitution, which has been 

voted on and accepted by the Club members.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter Sier 

Club Secretary 
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